Y
Sdi\f '\/ 3201 W. Broadway
Hopewell, Va. 23860
Nov. 16, 1977

St Vartan Armenian Cathedral
630 Second Avenue

New York, N. Y. 10016
Syraun Palvetzian, Director
Dear Sir:

In responsé to your letter of November 9th, to support the
Stewardship Program for the Cathedral.

I am currently retired and living on a fized income and
cannot actively support or pledge towards the program. Please

remove my name from the mailing list. I thank you for this
courtesy.

Sincerely -

L. (Bt

Harvey(i/ Butler
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